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Ref: FOI 25/11 

28 August 2024 

P.C. Sweeney, 

By email: foi+request-11935-ca5f6331@righttoknow.org.au  

Dear P.C. Sweeney, 

Acknowledgment of receipt of your Freedom of Information (FOI) 

request 

I am writing to inform you that on 21 August 2024 your request under the 

Freedom of Information Act 1982 (Cth) (FOI Act) was received by the National 

Anti-Corruption Commission (the Commission). This notice contains important 

information relating to your request – please read it carefully. 

The Commission’s understanding of your request 

You have requested: 

 ‘a copy of a document entitled "Prosecution Policy of the National Anti-

 Corruption Commission" or similar.’ 

Timeframes 

Under s 15(5)(a) of the FOI Act, the Commission must notify you that your 

request has been received as soon as practicable and no later than 14 days after 

receipt. This letter is a notice pursuant to s 15(5)(a). 
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Under s 15(5)(b) of the FOI Act, the Commission must notify you of a decision in 

relation to your request as soon as practicable and no later than 30 days after 

the request was received. The date by which you must be notified of a decision is 

Friday, 20 September 2024 

Correspondence 

Correspondence relating to your request will be sent by to your nominated email 

address:  

 foi+request-11935-ca5f6331@righttoknow.org.au  

You can contact the Commission in relation to the request by one of the following 

methods: 

Email: foi@nacc.gov.au 

Post: FOI Coordinator 

 National Anti-Corruption Commission 

 GPO Box 605 

 CANBERRA  ACT  2601 

Yours sincerely 

Chris 

FOI Officer 


